
MP Gergerlioglu’s Parliamentary Question Regarding the Violation of the Right to a 

Fair Trial in the Adnan Oktar Case 

 

Ömer Faruk Gergerlioğlu, an MP for the Peoples’ Democratic Party (HDP) in Turkey, also a 

member of the Parliamentary Commission of Human Rights Inquiry, gave a parliamentary 

question to the Ministry of Justice on December 14, 2021, regarding the Adnan Oktar case. 

 

Please find below the English translation and also the Turkish original of Gergerlioglu’s 

parliamentary question. 

 

Omer Faruk Gergerlioglu 

Kocaeli MP (Member of the Turkish Grand National Assembly) 

 

TO THE PRESIDENCY OF THE GRAND NATIONAL ASSEMBLY OF 

TURKEY 
 

I kindly request that the following questions be answered by Minister of Justice Abdulhamit 

Gul in writing according to Article 98 of the Constitution and Articles 96 and 99 of the Rules 

of Procedure of the Turkish Grand National Assembly. 

 

 Omer Faruk GERGERLIOGLU 

 (Signature) 

 Kocaeli MP 

 

In the letter delivered to me, the following allegation was stated: "We want Adnan Oktar and 

82 of his friends who are arrested to have a fair trial, and we want the evidence that proves 

their innocence to be examined.” 

 

In this context; 

1. Are the foregoing allegations true? 

2. Is the evidence in the trial of Adnan Oktar and 82 of his friends who are arrested, 

which they assert proves their innocence, being examined? 

3. How many applications have been submitted to the Ministry of Justice in the last five 

years asking for a fair trial? 






